
 
 
 

Rockaway Township Firefighters Rewarded 

with a Special Treat. 

Home Made Cupcakes ! 

 
  After a fire damaged a neighbor’s home, 9 year old Nick Kopich went over to the fire 
scene and asked a few Rockaway Township firefighters some questions. He was 
concerned about the fire, as he had thankfully never experienced an incident like this 
before. 
 
  Apparently he liked the answers he received, because he asked his mother, Cynthia 
Fulcinelli if he could thank them by baking some homemade cupcakes. 
 
  Mrs. Fulcinelli contacted Rockaway Township Fire Director Joe Mason and 
arrangements were made to have Nickie visit the White Meadow Lake Fire Station on a 
Sunday morning to deliver his gift. 
 

 
 
 
 

Page 1 



 
 
 

 
 

 
  He was presented with a Rockaway Township Fire Dept. cap to thank him for his 
thoughtfulness and given a tour of the Fire Station that included washing a fire truck. 
 
  The cupcakes were delicious, Thank You Nick ! 
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